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Georgia Archives Announces New Hours Starting January 7, 2025 

 
The Georgia Archives is pleased to announce new hours of operation starting Tuesday, January 7, 2025. The 
Archives will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Tuesday through Saturday, including 12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
Please note that some services may be reduced during the lunch hour based on staff availability. These new 
hours ensure greater accessibility for researchers, genealogists, and the public, allowing more opportunities to 
explore Georgia’s historical records and resources. 
 

## 
 

The Georgia Archives is a unit of the Board of Regents of the University System of Georgia. The Georgia 
Archives identifies, collects, manages, preserves, provides access to, and publicizes records and information of 
Georgia and its people, and assists state and local government agencies with their records management.  
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